
Webinar: The New Out-of-Network Law: Are You Ready?

Join members of our Health Law Practice, John Fanburg, Keith Roberts, and Mark Manigan to learn everything there is to know
about the new Out-of-Network Law, which goes into effect on August 30, 2018. During this live webinar, we will discuss:

• How all physicians should prepare for the implementation of the new OON law
• How the new OON law will affect ambulatory care facilities and ambulatory surgical centers
• How the new OON law will affect hospital based providers
• How the new OON law will affect NJ hospitals
• Arbitration process for certain claims

DATE: Wednesday, August 22, 2018

TIME: 1:30 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. EST

LOCATION: Webinar

QUESTIONS: Allison Katz, akatz@bracheichler.com or 973-403-3156
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